
Year 7 Induction Week

Parent Information Sessions

Year 6 Taster Day

One to One Meetings

Online Admissions Form via the Applicaa website

Early March You will receive a letter from us which explains how to complete the online application 
form.  Please ensure you have your child’s documentation ready to upload.  

Your child receives a place at St Paul's Way Secondary School

1st March As well as confirmation from the local authority, you will also receive a welcome letter 
from us.  

Transition Timeline 
For Year 6 Parents and Carers

First Friday in July Your child will be invited to spend the day with us, experiencing life as a Year 7 pupil. 

Early May
You will receive a letter from us inviting you to a One to One Meeting after school with 
one of our teachers.  This is an opportunity to learn more about the school and for us to 

find out important information about your child. 

First Friday in July
Parents and carers are also invited to attend one of our 45 minute Parent Information 

Sessions.  In these sessions, we provide an overview of information about the school as 
well as support with practical questions such as how to pay for your child’s lunch.  

First Week of September
During their first week in September, your child will participate in a number of activities to support 

with their settling in to secondary school.  Sessions include: Introduction to the Library, Student 
Culture Introduction, a Site Tour, and a Wellbeing Session. Students will also complete baseline 

testing.  


